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22nd April 2024 

Year 6 Trips 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you of two upcoming events for Year 6 pupils. 

 

Picnic in the Park - Friday 17th May 
On Friday 17th May, at the end of SATs Week, we will be taking the children to the 
park for an extended lunch to celebrate all the hard work they have put into their 
learning so far this year. We do not require any volunteers for the trip, but children 
will be required to bring a packed lunch and water. Children are welcome to wear 
their P.E kits to school on this day. 

 

Horniman Museum Trip - Wednesday 22nd May 
We are also excited to announce that Year 6 will be visiting the Horniman Museum 
on Wednesday 22nd May to support our science learning. We have been fortunate 
enough to have been awarded a very limited grant which has secured the children 
places in an Animal Classification Workshop and a free visit to their Aquarium. 

 
To ensure we arrive in time for our workshop we are asking for all children to be in 

school by 8:30am on this day as we will be leaving school shortly after. Children will 
be back in school for the end of the school day. We will be having lunch at the 
venue so all children will need to have a packed lunch and water for this trip. 
 
We would appreciate adult volunteers to join us on this trip to the Horniman 

Museum. Please inform your child’s class teacher or email 
hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk if you are able to accompany us. 
 
We cannot predict what the weather will be doing on these days, so please ensure 
that your child is wearing appropriate shoes/coats/sun protection for the trip. 
 
Packed lunches can be provided by the school kitchen for these events, please 

complete this form by midday on Wednesday 1st May if you would like to place an 
order. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Wood and Miss Mobbs 

mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/eC5mJHmxxL

